8/24/16

To whom it may concern,

This letter is simply meant as notice to be heard on some questions | have regarding a new pricing
structure implemented by either the finance committee or the Park and Rec dept as it pertains to the
use of city parks. | am the president of Racine County Prep Football formally operating as Old Timers
Football Association a non-profit youth based tackle football organization. We offer tackle football for
Racine residents both boys and girls at the grades of 1st thru 8th . And have been doing so since 1971.

Our organization has recently been informed of a usage fee increase and we would like the opportunity
to discuss this with those who have felt this necessary. A brief presentation could be made at the
common council meeting if you could see you way to allowing us on the agenda. Or a course of action
that you would recommend that would be most impactful.

Thank you for your attenticyh this matter,

£
William Pucci



